
www .hodgson r u s s . c om

HOME CARE ATTORNEY: BILL ELIMINATING 24-
HOUR HOME CARE SHIFTS UNLIKELY TO PASS
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Emina Poricanin was quoted in an article appearing in Home Health Care News 
regarding the potential elimination of the 24 hour shift rule. Click here to view the
article in its entirety.


